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Hamlet
A stunning work of scholarship, the Norton Critical Edition of
The English Bible, King James Version, is the most
accessible edition available. In celebration of the 400th
anniversary of the King James Bible, these long-awaited
volumes bring together succinct introductions to each biblical
book, detailed explanatory annotations, and a wealth of
contextual and critical materials. Archaic words are explained,
textual problems are lucidly discussed, and stylistic features
of the original texts are highlighted. Judicious and
economical, the introductions and annotations to the Old
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Testament give readers without Hebrew an entry into
complexities of biblical literature, reconstructing its original
contexts, tracing its evolution, and pointing out productive
strategies of reading. Incorporating the insights of modern
biblical scholarship as well as centuries of precritical
interpretation, they offer essential guidance to a labyrinthine
world, while respecting the text’s integrity. The historical and
critical appendix comprises three distinct collections. A
section on ancient Near Eastern backgrounds presents the
myths, hymns, prayers, and legal codes that informed the
creation of the Hebrew Bible. A historical anthology of biblical
interpretation gathers—for the first time in one
volume—generous selections from the Jewish, Christian, and
Muslim traditions, along with classics of secular commentary.
It includes reflections on the Bible by philosophers from
Hobbes to Ricoeur; a compendium of modern biblical
scholarship, focusing on topics such as the oral and the
written, the composition of the Pentateuch, and the historical
movement from covenant to canon; and a provocative
sampling of comparative and literary approaches. The crucial
presence of the Old Testament within English literature is
represented by paraphrases and parables in verse and prose,
and a recapitulatory conclusion brings the diverse
perspectives of this millennial survey to bear on two of the
Bible’s most famous passages: the expulsion from the
garden of Eden and the binding of Isaac. A final section
devoted to the question of translation includes significant
English versions from Wycliffe to the present. Time lines,
chronologies, diagrams, and maps are included.

Beowulf is My Name
Fifteen short stories about middle-class life in early 20thPage 2/17
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century Dublin.

Hamlet 2e - Norton Critical Edition + Hacker/
Love
A collection of poems, prose, notebooks, marginalia, and
letters by William Blake, accompanied by critical
commentaries of selected works.

The Norton Shakespeare
"The Arden Shakespeare is the established scholarly edition
of Shakespeare's plays. Now in its third series, Arden offers
the best in contemporary scholarship. Each volume guides
you to a deeper understanding and appreciation of
Shakespeare's work." -- Back cover.

Leaves of Grass and Other Writings
"Grace Ioppolo has prepared this Norton Critical Edition of
Shakespeare's most important play from the 1623 First Folio
text (with the most significant variants from the 1608 Quarto I
interpolated). The edition provides a full discussion, in A Note
on the Text and the comprehensive Textual Variants and
Notes, of the textual transmission of the play, now the
scholarly focus of discussions of Shakespeare as a reviser of
his own work. A critical introduction, addressing King Lear's
origins, its legacy, and its place in literature, theatre, and
popular culture, makes clear that King Lear is now the central
play of Shakespeare's canon for literary and theatrical
audiences alike." "The "Sources" section helps readers
navigate King Lear's rich history. Nine essential primary
sources are reprinted, from which Shakespeare borrowed
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significantly in creating his play, along with two additional
probably sources." "The "Criticism" section presents thirteen
major interpretations of King Lear written since the eighteenth
century as well as three adaptations and responses to it. A
selected bibliography is also included." --Book Jacket.

The Tempest
A tragedy that evokes both pity and terror—now in a
thoroughly revised and updated Norton Critical Edition.

Murder Most Foul
The Norton Anthology of Theory and Criticism
The Norton Introduction to Literature
What is it about Hamlet that has made it such a vital work in
English drama and literature? David Bevington argues that
the staging, criticism, and editing of Hamlet go hand in hand
over the centuries, from 1599-1600 to the present day, to
such a remarkable extent that the history of Hamlet can be
seen as a kind of paradigm for the cultural history of the
English-speaking world.

Heart of Darkness
King Lear is a tragedy written by William Shakespeare, most
likely in l606. It depicts the gradual descent into madness of
the title character, after he disposes of his kingdom by giving
bequests to two of his three daughters egged on by their
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continual flattery, bringing tragic consequences for all.
Derived from the legend of Leir of Britain, a mythological preRoman Celtic king, the tragedy is particularly noted for its
probing observations on the nature of human suffering and
kinship. George Bernard Shaw wrote, "No man will ever write
a better tragedy than Lear."

Study Guide for Hamlet
Hamlet
The Complete Works: Modern Critical Edition is part of the
landmark New Oxford Shakespeare--an entirely new
consideration of all of Shakespeare's works, edited afresh
from all the surviving original versions of his work, and
drawing on the latest literary, textual, and theatrical
scholarship.This single illustrated volume is expertly edited to
frame the surviving original versions of Shakespeare's plays,
poems, and early musical scores around the latest literary,
textual, and theatrical scholarship to date.

Macbeth
Presents an annotated selection of writing by Edgar Allan
Poe, including poems, stories, essays, and a novel, and
includes documents related to Poe's life and career, as well
as reviews and critical essays.

Blake's Poetry and Designs
First published in 2011 by W. W. Norton & Company.
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As I Lay Dying
The Norton Introduction to Literature presents an engaging,
balanced selection of literature to suit any course. Offering a
thorough treatment of historical and critical context, the most
comprehensive media package available, and a rich suite of
tools to encourage close reading and thoughtful writing, the
Shorter Twelfth Edition is unparalleled in its guidance of
understanding, analyzing, and writing about literature.

Shakespeare's Reading
Hamlet is the story of the Prince of Denmark who learns of
the death of his father at the hands of his uncle, Claudius.
Claudius murders Hamlet's father, his own brother, to take
the throne of Denmark and to marry Hamlet's widowed
mother. Hamlet is sunk into a state of great despair as a
result of discovering the murder of his father and the infidelity
of his mother. Hamlet is torn between his great sadness and
his desire for the revenge of his father's murder.The ghost of
the King of Denmark tells his son Hamlet to avenge his
murder by killing the new king, Hamlet's uncle. Hamlet feigns
madness, contemplates life and death, and seeks revenge.
His uncle, fearing for his life, also devises plots to kill Hamlet.
The play ends with a duel, during which the King, Queen,
Hamlet's opponent and Hamlet himself are all killed.
BERNARDOWho's there?FRANCISCONay, answer me:
stand, and unfold yourself.BERNARDOLong live the
king!FRANCISCOBernardo?BERNARDOHe.FRANCISCOYo
u come most carefully upon your hour.BERNARDO'Tis now
struck twelve; get thee to bed, Francisco.FRANCISCOFor this
relief much thanks: 'tis bitter cold, And I am sick at
heart.BERNARDOHave you had quiet
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guard?FRANCISCONot a mouse stirring.BERNARDOWell,
good night. If you do meet Horatio and Marcellus, The rivals
of my watch, bid them make haste.FRANCISCOI think I hear
them. Stand, ho! Who's there?[Enter HORATIO and
MARCELLUS]HORATIOFriends to this
ground.MARCELLUSAnd liegemen to the
Dane.FRANCISCOGive you good night.MARCELLUSO,
farewell, honest soldier: Who hath relieved
you?FRANCISCOBernardo has my place. Give you good
night.[Exit]MARCELLUSHolla! Bernardo!BERNARDOSay,
What, is Horatio there?HORATIOA piece of
him.BERNARDOWelcome, Horatio: welcome, good
Marcellus.MARCELLUSWhat, has this thing appear'd again
to-night?BERNARDOI have seen
nothing.MARCELLUSHoratio says 'tis but our fantasy, And
will not let belief take hold of him Touching this dreaded sight,
twice seen of us: Therefore I have entreated him along With
us to watch the minutes of this night; That if again this
apparition come, He may approve our eyes and speak to
it.HORATIOTush, tush, 'twill not appear.BERNARDOSit down
awhile; And let us once again assail your ears, That are so
fortified against our story What we have two nights
seen.HORATIOWell, sit we down, And let us hear Bernardo
speak of this.BERNARDOLast night of all, When yond same
star that's westward from the pole Had made his course to
illume that part of heaven Where now it burns, Marcellus and
myself, The bell then beating one,

The Annotated Shakespeare
Presents William Shakespeare's "The Tempest" and includes
excerpts from its sources, eighteen works of criticism by
writers ranging from John Dryden to Barbara Fuchs, and
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seventeen works based on the play by such authors as Percy
Shelley and Ted Hughes.

King Lear
The best-selling complete Shakespeare in a groundbreaking
new edition.

Macbeth
This Arden edition of Hamlet, arguably Shakespeare's
greatest tragedy, presents an authoritative, modernized text
based on the Second Quarto text with a new introductory
essay covering key productions and criticism in the decade
since its first publication. A timely up-date in the 400th
anniversary year of Shakespeare's death which will ensure
the Arden edition continues to offer students a
comprehensive and current critical account of the play,
alongside the most reliable and fully-annotated text available.

Gertrude and Claudius
Macbeth is one of Shakespeare's most performed and
studied tragedies. This major new Arden edition offers
students detailed on-page commentary notes highlighting
meaning and theatrical ideas and themes, as well as a
lengthy introduction setting the play in its historical, theatrical
and critical context and outlining the recent debates about
Middleton's possible co-authorship of some scenes. A
comprehensive and informative edition ideal for students and
teachers seeking to explore the play in depth, whether in the
classroom or on the stage.
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The Norton Shakespeare
The gold standard anthology for anyone who wants to
understand the development and current state of literary
theory. Offering 191 pieces by 157 authors, The Norton
Anthology of Theory and Criticism, Third Edition, is more
comprehensive and more varied in its selection than any
other anthology. Forty-eight NEW selections—concentrated
mostly on the twentieth and twenty-first centuries—make the
book not only the best overview of the history of theory, but
also a remarkably up-to-date portrait of the state of theory
today.

"Hamlet"
"I hold this book to be the most important expression which
the present age has found; it is a book to which we are all
indebted, and from which none of us can escape." T.S. Eliot
Ulysses depicts a day in Leopold Bloom’s life, broken into
episodes analogous to Homer’s Odyssey and related in rich,
varied styles. Joyce’s novel is celebrated for its depth of
learning, earthy humor, literary allusions and piercing insight
into the human heart. First published in Paris in 1922 Ulysses
was not published in the United States until 1934.
Immediately recognized as an extraordinary work that both
echoed the history of English literature and took it in new,
unheralded directions, Joyce’s book was controversial. Its
widespread release was initially slowed by censors nitpicking
a few passages. The novel is challenging, in that it is an
uncommon reader who will perceive all that Joyce has put
into his pages upon first reading, but it is uniquely rewarding
for anyone willing to follow where the author leads. Far more
than a learned exercise in literary skill, Ulysses displays a
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sense of humor that ranges from delicate to roguish as well
as sequences of striking beauty and emotion. Chief among
the latter must be the novel’s climactic stream of
consciousness step into the mind of the protagonist’s wife,
Molly Bloom, whose open-hearted acceptance of life and love
is among the most memorable and moving passages in
English literature. With an eye-catching new cover, and
professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of Ulysses is
both modern and readable.

Shakespeare's Tragedy of Hamlet, Prince of
Denmark
Ignatius Critical Editions (ICE) Study Guides are constructed
to aid the reader of ICE classics to achieve a level of critical
and literary appreciation befitting the works themselves. They
give introductions and summaries, followed up with in-depth
considerations of key critical moments and themes, plus lists
of points to ponder while reading. Finally, they include
questions to test the students' knowledge of the text and
ability to go from that knowledge to wider or higher
conclusions about the works and their relation to reality.
Ideally suited for students themselves and as a guide for
teachers, the ICE Study Guides serve as a complement to
the treasures of critical appreciation already included in ICE
titles.

Othello
Setting out to explain his longtime fascination with the ghost
of Hamlet's father, Stephen Greenblatt provides an account of
the rise and fall of purgatory as both a belief and a lucrative
institution - as well as a new reading of the power of Hamlet.
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The New Oxford Shakespeare
This book surveys Shakespeare's comedies, charting the
influence upon them of the ancient playwrights, Plautus and
Terence. Robert S. Miola analyses these sources, and places
the comedies in their Renaissance context, as well as in the
larger context of European theatre. Discovering new
indebtedness, and discerning new patterns in previously
attested borrowings, Shakespeare and Classical Comedy
presents an integrated and comprehensive assessment of the
complex interactions of the Classical, Shakespearean, and
other Renaissance theatres. Robert S. Miola re-evaluates
Plautus and Terence in the light of their Greek antecedents,
and gives special attention to Renaissance translations and
commentaries, Italian theorists, and playwrights, as well as
contemporary dramatists such as Middleton, Jonson,
Heywood, and Chapman. Four broad categories organize the
discussion - New Comedic errors, intrigue, alazoneia
(pretension), and romance - and each is illustrated by
illuminating readings of individual Shakespearean plays. The
author keeps in view Shakespeare's eclecticism, his habit of
combining disparate sources and traditions, as well as the
rich history of literary criticism and theatrical interpretation.
The book concludes by discussing the presence of New
Comedy in tragedy, in Hamlet and King Lear. Robert S.
Miola's thoroughly researched book ranges over a vast
amount of European drama, from Aristophanes to Beckett
and Ionesco. It makes an important contribution to our
understanding not only of Shakespeare and his foremost
antecedents, but also of Renaissance theatre, and its
complex adaptations of ancient texts and traditions.

The Waste Land
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The Norton Critical Edition of Pride and Prejudice has been
revised to reflect the most current scholarly approaches to
Austen’s most widely read novel. The text is that of the 1813
first edition, accompanied by revised and expanded
explanatory annotations. This Norton Critical Edition also
includes: · Biographical portraits of Austen by members of her
family and, new to the Fourth Edition, those by Jon Spence
(Becoming Jane Austen) and Paula Byrne (The Real Jane
Austen: A Life in Small Things). · Fourteen critical essays,
eleven of them new to the Fourth Edition, reflecting the finest
current scholarship. Contributors include Janet Todd, Andrew
Elfenbein, Felicia Bonaparte, and Tiffany Potter, among
others. · “Writers on Austen”—a new section of brief
comments by Mark Twain, Virginia Woolf, Henry James, and
others. · A Chronology and revised and expanded Selected
Bibliography.

The Selected Writings of Edgar Allan Poe
Presents a revision of the 1973 Norton Critical Edition of Walt
Whitman's "Leaves of Grass," and includes the full text of the
1855 edition, as well as excerpts from two prose works,
annotations, and commentary.

The English Bible, King James Version: The Old
Testament (International Student Edition) (Vol. 1)
(Norton Critical Editions)
"First published in 1930, As I Lay Dying has long been
recognized not only as one of William Faulkner's greatest
works, but also as the most accessible of his major novels.
This Norton Critical Edition is based on the 1985 Corrected
Text and is accompanied by detailed explanatory
Page 12/17

Access Free Hamlet Norton Critical Editions
annotations." "In addition to the text's essays and criticism, a
chronology and a selected bibliography are also included."
--Book Jacket.

The Norton Shakespeare
Three volumes in one: V.I. The comedies -- V. II. The
histories, sonnets and other poems -- V. III. The tragedies
and romances.

Hamlet
Presents the text of Shakespeare's tragedy in which Othello,
a Moorish general, is led by a jealous and evil ensign to
believe his wife, Desdemona, has been unfaithful, and
includes explanatory notes, background, critical essays, and
other reference material.

King Lear
This text explores Shakespeare's reshaping of sources into
new creations. Beginning with a discussion of how and what
Elizabethans read, the work goes on to examine
Shakespeare's use of specific texts.

Pride and Prejudice (Fourth Edition) (Norton
Critical Editions)
Gertrude and Claudius are the “villains” of Hamlet: he the
killer of Hamlet’s father and usurper of the Danish throne,
she his lusty consort, who marries Claudius before her late
husband’s body is cold. But in this imaginative “prequel” to
the play, John Updike makes a case for the royal couple that
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Shakespeare only hinted at. Gertrude and Claudius are seen
afresh against a background of fond intentions and family
dysfunction, on a stage darkened by the ominous shadow of
a sullen, erratic, disaffected prince. “I hoped to keep the
texture light,” Updike said of this novel, “to move from the
mists of Scandinavian legend into the daylight atmosphere of
the Globe. I sought to narrate the romance that preceded the
tragedy.”

Hamlet
Heart of Darkness is a short novel by Polish novelist Joseph
Conrad, written as a frame narrative, about Charles Marlow's
life as an ivory transporter down the Congo River in Central
Africa. The river is "a mighty big river, that you could see on
the map, resembling an immense snake uncoiled, with its
head in the sea, its body at rest curving afar over a vast
country, and its tail lost in the depths of the land." In the
course of his travel in central Africa, Marlow becomes
obsessed with Mr. Kurtz. The story is a complex exploration
of the attitudes people hold on what constitutes a barbarian
versus a civilized society and the attitudes on colonialism and
racism that were part and parcel of European imperialism.
Originally published as a three-part serial story, in
Blackwood's Magazine, the novella Heart of Darkness has
been variously published and translated into many
languages. In 1998, the Modern Library ranked Heart of
Darkness one of the hundred best novels in English of the
twentieth century.

The Tempest
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The Classic Fairy Tales
Using a variety of approaches, from postcolonialism and New
Historicism to psychoanalysis and gender studies, the
international contributors to Hamlet: New Critical Essays
contribute major new interpretations on the conception and
writing, editing, and cultural productions of Hamlet. This book
is the most up-to-date and comprehensive critical analysis
available of one of Shakespeare's best-known and most
engaging plays.

Othello
Both an enhanced Digital Edition--the first ever edited
specifically for undergraduates--and a handsome print
volume, The Norton Shakespeare: Essential Plays / The
Sonnets offers the twenty-one most-assigned plays and all of
the sonnets in a portable and value-priced paperback. The
new Third Edition provides a freshly edited text and
acclaimed apparatus at an unmatched value. The attractive
print/digital bundle gives students a rich reading experience in
two ways: a print volume for their dorm shelf and lifetime
library, and a digital edition ideal for in-class use. Accessed
from a computer or table at no additional charge via the
registration code in the print volume, the Digital Edition
provides ready access to the texts and apparatus--enriched
with multiple versions of the plays and media.

Ulysses
The text of Eliot s 1922 masterpiece is accompanied by
thorough explanatory annotations as well as by Eliot s own
knotty notes, some of which require annotation themselves."
Page 15/17

Access Free Hamlet Norton Critical Editions
Shakespeare and Classical Comedy
Presents Shakespeare's complete works accompanied by
timelines, genealogies, and selected archival documents

Dubliners
Hamlet in Purgatory
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